
ILC - Stuart Park, Rock Swap Covid – 19 Plan 

In response to the Covid situation, the Illawarra Lapidary Club Inc’s Rock Swap 

at Stuart Park, North Wollongong on Sunday the 28th February (between 8am 

and 2pm) will be operating with a full range of Covid safety measures: 

Face masks recommended 

If you are from a Hot spot, please DO NOT attend 

If you are unwell, please DO NOT attend 

Mandatory hand washing or sanitising BEFORE entering 

Entry via dedicated ENTRY point, look for the sign and sign in before 

shopping 

Hand sanitiser will be provided 

Shoppers to walk & shop in a one-way direction – the grass will be 

marked with directional arrows 

Marshalls will be monitoring social distancing 

Please do not handle items unless permission received from the 

Stallholder 

Do not linger in groups 

  

Stallholders: 

Face masks recommended 

If you are unwell, please DO NOT attend 

Marquees are to be placed with a 1.5 metre gap between each one if 

you do not use side tables. If you and the marquee next to you use side 

tables, you will need a larger gap for people to be able to adequately 

socially distance. Please be aware of this when setting up. 

Hand sanitiser and wipes must be supplied by every Stallholder on 

their stall for the public and themselves to use 

We suggest that the public are requested to sanitise before they pick 

up any objects on your table or they do not handle goods 

Tap ‘n’ Go preferred 

There will be an “ENTRY” station where Stallholders and the public will 

be asked to sign in. There will be directional signs painted on the grass 

for the public to move in one direction. 

Club Marshalls headed by our Safety Officer, John W, will be 

monitoring social distancing, but Stallholders should be aware of this 

and should not allow people to linger in groups at their stalls 

There will be no rock scramble for the kids this year  


